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BREAKING NEWS 
NJ Governor Announces New Executive Order 

Mandating Employers to Implement COVID-19 Safety Procedures 
Today, Governor Murphy announced that effective Thursday, November 5th at 6 a. m. private and public 

companies must implement uniform health and safety standards to protect workers against the 

coronavirus. 

• Workers to keep at least 6 feet from each other “to the maximum extent possible.” 
• Workers and visitors to wear a face mask, with limited exceptions. 
• Employers to provide masks to workers at the company’s expense. 
• Employers to provide workers, customers, and visitors with sanitizing materials at the company’s expense. 
• Employers to conduct daily health checks of workers, such as temperature screenings, visual symptom 

checking, and more. 
• Employers to notify workers when there is possible exposure to the virus. 
• Employers to provide workers with breaks throughout the day to wash their hands. 
• Employers to routinely clean and disinfect frequently touched areas per state and federal guidelines. 

This Executive Order was announced today, and we will be working on gathering additional information 

that will help your business. 

Have Questions? Reach out to NESPA at 609-689-9111. 

 
 

 
 

 

This information is being provided to you as a member of the Northeast Spa 

and Pool Association. If you have concerns about your specific business 

https://mailchi.mp/metrochapter/nj-governor-mandates-covid-workplace-safety?e=cf59bc7a6f


 

operation, you should consult your attorney. This is not intended as nor should 

be construed to be legal advice. 
 

 

  

 

Quick Links: 

Executive Order 192 

Governor's Office Statement on EO 192 

 

 

 
  

 

 

  
 

  

 

  

 
 
 
 
 

https://nespapool.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=903850a014e2cb88338c229d3&id=3abf5e1710&e=cf59bc7a6f
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